
Memo: Promotion of Pop-Up Clinics & Inclusion on State Website 

As Maine DHHS and CDC shift our vaccination strategy from large throughput clinics to smaller scale 

clinics in communities across the state, we continue to offer support in promoting and raising awareness 

about where people in Maine can get vaccinated. To that end, if you are offering vaccination clinics, 

either as a provider or in conjunction with a community partner, please consider letting Maine CDC 

know so that we can update our website, community vaccination phone line, and promote via the 

Maine CDC social media channels.  

For inclusion on our website and promotion on social media channels, please email Maine CDC’s 

Director of Vaccine Communications Lindsay Hammes at lindsay.hammes@maine.gov with the 

information in the table below, including whether you will be vaccinating eligible Mainers 12 and older 

or only those 18 and older.  

Name and 

Address of 

Provider 

Municipality County Scheduling/Clinic Info 

(Dates/times/whether 

an appointment is 

needed and how to 

make one, if so).  

12+ 

or 

18+ 

Public/Patient 

Only 

(EXAMPLE) 

Portland 

Community 

Free Clinic, 103 

India Street 

Portland Cumberland Call 874-8982 to 

schedule an 

appointment. Drop-ins 

welcome.  

18+ Public 

      

 

As a reminder, to apply for a pop-up vaccination clinic, organizations need a minimum of ten people 

looking to get vaccinated. The application to host a pop-up clinic can be found here. 

Maine DHHS offers support with flyers that you can adapt in multiple languages to support the event, 

on-site translation and cultural brokers, as well as transportation to vaccination events.  As you plan the 

event, consider people you want to include and if it might be helpful for us have support for other 

languages or cultures via signage, marketing, or on-site translation. To access these services, email 

Maine DHHS COVID-19 Social Support at Sharon.McDonnell@maine.gov.   
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